
 

Please check the schools’ website regularly for any inquiries and appointments  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A newsletter issued by the girls’ school 

 

Year 35 
No. of Issue 8  

 ,nd2 January ,daySun
2021 

 

 

"Our Mission" 

Inspired by the principles of 
Islam, the mission of 

Dhahran Ahliyya Schools is                                      
to empower each student to 

be a compassionate, 
thinking, lifelong bi-lingual 

learner, who makes a 
positive difference locally 

and globally. 
 

 “Our Vision” 

Our vision is to provide a 
world class education with 

an Arab and Islamic identity 
through a pioneering 

learning community that is 
sustainable and socially 

responsible . 
Our school is supervised 

by the Ministry of 
Education and accredited 

by The Commission on 
Accreditation and School 
Improvement (NCA CASI) 

 

Phone Number: 

+966-13-8919444 

Fax: 

+966-13-8915252 

E-Mail: 

girls@das.sch.sa 

Schools’ Website: 

www.das.sch.sa  

 

 

Mawhiba and MoE announces the 152 qualified projects for the 

National Olympiad for Scientific Creativity 

The King Abdulaziz Foundation and His Companions for Giftedness and Creativity 

“Mawhiba” and the Ministry of Education announced the results of the central 

exhibition period of the National Olympiad for Scientific Creativity “Ibdaa” 2022 in its 

12th edition, which was held at Mawhiba headquarters on Tuesday, December 28, 

2021 in the presence of Dr. Saud bin Hamad Al-Mathami, the General secretary of the 

King Abdulaziz Foundation Men and creativity “Mawhiba” and the General Director 

of the Talented students Dr. Yahya Al Mufreh. 

We congratulate our students for getting qualifyied for the Science and Engineering 

Exhibition “Ibdaa 2022”, which will be held during the period from 2-5 February 2022 

in Al Madinah Al Munawwarah. 

 

Name  Grade  Field  

Jana Muhammed 

Alsinan 

10 Biomedicine and Health 

Sciences 

Lamar Hussien Alkaka 12 Earth and Environmental 

Sciences 

 

Best wishes for our students in Intel isef 2022 

 

In the interest to maintain the safety and wellbeing of our school community, an 

evacuation drill was conducted on Wednesday 22/12/2021. Teachers have previously 

discussed the instructions with the students. Our students were well-trained theoretically 

about following instructions about maintaining order with moving out to avoid crowding 

during any evacuation. We kindly urge everyone to adhere to the instructions of the 

evacuation plan to protect the safety and welfare of our school. 

 

 

Practice Evacuation Drill 

mailto:girls@das.sch.sa
http://www.das.sch.sa/


 

  
 
 
 
 
  

  

Our Students Join People with Disabilities in the "Let's Walk Together" Race, 

Under the slogan “Together We Walk, Together We Volunteer” 

Driven by the schools’ mission and vision that focus on the comprehensive and balanced growth of the student’s 

personality in all fields, and as DAS is keen to contribute to achieving social solidarity and developing a love of 

charity among its students, and to provide opportunities for our students in many community activities to implant 

values and take responsibility, a group of students in the 10th grade participated in organizing and joining the race 

with the students of the association Efaa Center for People with Disabilities. Our students were accompanied by 

Mrs. Huda Al-Ghamdi and supervised by the activities responsible Mrs. Samia Al-Dossary 
 

Students are (Lama Abu Elayyan, Nouf Al-Khuraiji, Fajr Al-Balushi, Maryam Al-Mulhim, Dima Al-Otaibi, Jana Al-

Zahid, Sarah Al-Akkas, Jana Al-Kharof, Lulu Al-Abd Al-Mohsen and Maria Al-Faraj) . 

Efaa Association also extended their appreciation for the participants, who helped to boost the spirit of volunteerism 

and social responsibility among community members 
 

We thank our students for participating and planting endless happiness, smiles and generosity  . 

 



 

  
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  
 
  

DAS Students Pay a Visit to Gulf Girl Charity Association in Al Khobar 

to Attend the Second-hand Books Fair 

Based on the principle of cooperation and social contribution to serve our dear country, and in the interest of 

Dhahran Ahliyya Schools to contribute to achieving social solidarity and developing the love of charitable work 

among its students, and to achieve the schools’ mission and vision by focusing on the comprehensive and balanced 

growth of the student’s personality in all fields, DAS coordinated a field visit with our students in the intermediate 

and secondary grade levels during the period from 12/14/2021 to 12/23/2021 for the second-hand books Fair 

organized by the Religious and Cultural Committee of the Gulf Girl Charitable Society for Women, which was hosted 

at Abeer Hall at the association’s headquarters. 

The Fair aimed to encourage and boost the love of reading, and to acquire more books to create a reading 

community among members of the society. Visitors of all ages have attended the fair to have a look on a variety of 

book types such as Nutrition, cooking books and a children’s books. The fair continued for 3 days, and our students 

were happy with the collection of distinguished books they saw. Students participated and bought valuable books 

from the fair. 

At the end of the trip, they were thanked by the Head of the Religious and Cultural Committee for their enthusiasm, 

and interaction. Students were accompanied by Mrs. Khazina Al-Shammary, Mrs. Buthaina Al-Tamar, Mrs. Maha 

Abdullah, and Mrs. Hind Al-Dossary took memorial photos that documented this visit under the supervision of 

Responsible for the activities: Ms. Samia Al-Dossary. 



 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jana and Taleen Al-Qadmani Continue to Achieve Accomplishments in the 

Fencing Field 

Dhahran Ahliyyah Schools fencers participated in the Bronze Round of the Saudi Arabian Women's Open 

Fencing Tournament. They succeeded in winning multiple advanced positions at the ladies’ tournament for 

weapons during the period 16-18/12/2021 in Dammam. The tournament resulted in the following: 

 

Name Grade Place Category 

Janna Alqadamani 10 3rd 2021 weapon (Epee) 

Taleen Alqadamani 7 3rd Sabre 

Janna Alqadamani 10 5th Sabre 

Alghlaiyah Alamri 5 5th Foil/ under-15 y/o. 

Farah Alaa Alshaikh 5 10th Foil/ under-15 y/o. 

 

Congratulations to our students & their families 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

People with Disabilities Association 

Driven by the principle of cooperation and societal contribution to serve our dear country, and in the interest of 

Dhahran Ahliyya Schools to contribute to achieving social solidarity and developing the love of charitable work 

among its students, and to achieve the schools’ mission and vision by focusing on the comprehensive and 

balanced growth of the student’s personality in all fields, The (Friends of People with Disabilities) Club at DAS, 

from the 10th grade, visited the Jude Center for Day Care to activate the Family’s Day on Monday 27-12-2021 

corresponding to 23/5-1443 AH  under the slogan (We are your family). This visit contributed to support the 

values of social responsibility and activate the role of the student within this category. Our students planned with 

the Association to participate in the sustainable education of their students in many skills. 

This visit was under the supervision of Ms. Samia Al-Dossary, Ms. Mashael Al-Sihani and the volunteer 

mother/Director of the Joud Center for Day Care Mrs. Amal Al-Dowayan. Students of the Friends of People with 

Disabilities Club are Munira Al-Warik, Nouf Al-Khatib, Yasmine Al-Eidi, Noor Al-Juraifani, Haya Al-Aqeel, Juri Al-

Thukair, Tala Al-Qaryouti. 

We wish them the best of luck in their future endeavours 

 

Celebrating the World Sustainable Energy Day 

In celebration of the World Sustainable Energy Day, on 

Thursday, December 28, 2021, DAS students of STUCO 

invited female students and school staff to participate in 

turning off all the lights in the classrooms and 

administrative offices from 2:00 to 2:15 PM. They also 

encouraged wearing T-shirts colored according to each 

superpower, with blue representing hydroelectricity, 

white for wind energy, yellow for solar energy, and 

green for bioenergy.  

We thank everyone for active participation. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Precautionary measures for Covid19 (1) 

(The Impact of Covid19 on Social & Mental Health) 

One of the Service as Action projects – 6th graders  

Service as Action is an integral component of the IB’s Middle Year Program at Dhahran Ahliyya Schools 

and a mandatory requirement for all students from grade 6 - 9. It is learning by doing and experiencing 

through which students build authentic connections between what they learn in the classroom and the 

challenges they encounter in the community. Through their responsible actions for helping the 

community, DAS students will develop their IB learner profiles. It is DAS’ belief that this constitutes the 

basis for success inside the classroom and in real life, and making a positive difference, locally and 

globally, as described in DAS mission. 

Sixth grade students have worked on a project regarding good health, under the title (The Impact of the 

Covid19 on Mental and Social Health), which aims to increase the school’s community awareness of 

the Virus, its symptoms and how to prevent it. Students Tala Alsuraihi, Danah Alabdulmehsin, Dana 

Baltoyor, Jumana Al-Saadoun, and Farah Erekat provided sufficient information and educational 

guidance to the school community to achieve the goal of the project, which is: the importance of 

following health measures and precautions to prevent and reduce Covid19. The project was supervised 

by Mrs. Hajer Khider. 

 

Important instructions: 

1. Raise the awareness on the necessity of constantly wearing masks. 

2. Apply Physical distancing. 

3. Wash your hands regularly. 

4. Avoid touching the nose, mouth, and eyes. 

5. Cover your mouth and nose when you sneeze. 

Wishing you all good health and wellness 


